
La Pine Lodgepole Dodgers 

General Meeting Minutes 

January 28, 2020 
 

(Minutes will be voted on for approval at the February  meeting.) 

 

Call to Order:   7:00pm. 

 

Gary Pankey opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Approval of Minutes:  Roger Ellis  moved to approve the December 19, 2019 Meeting Minutes, 

Peggy Spieger 2nd, motion carried. 

 

Treasurers Report:  Kathy Wallan  gave the Treasurers report and went through deposits and 

checks written as of January 28, 2020. Jim Kroeker  moved to accept the Treasurers Report Roger 

Ellis 2nd, motion carried. 

 

New Members: We had 4 new members stand up and introduce themselves. 

 

Peggy Spieger: Peggy gave her report on the Convention. OSSA brought in $1,385 to the General 

Fund, Silent Auction for Legal Fund raised $4,599. She thanked the Pankey’s for their organization. 

 

Budget: Questions regarding the contingency line item were explained by Gary Pankey. John 

Newman moved that we approve our annual Budget, Peggy Spieger 2nd, motion carried. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Events: February 8th, Pinefrost in La Pine, this is a new event in La Pine, the Lodgepole Dodgers will 

have vintage and new snowmobiles on display along with some club clothing at the Event Center. 

This event runs from 10 to 4. 

 

February 15th is a club ride at Paulina. Be ready to leave the warming shelter at 10am. Come early 

as the parking is a premium this season and you may not find a place to park. 

 

February 23rd is the Candle lighters at Crescent Lake. 

 

Clothing: Kathy Wallan reported that new clothing has been ordered and should be ready for the 

Pinefrost event in La Pine on Saturday February 8th. 

 

Grooming Report:  We’ve been getting lots of compliments on our grooming from other clubs 

around the state. Kathy Wallan read a note on the application form from a new member that is a 

snow boarder. 

 



Oops Award:  Hunter Pankey 

 

50/50:  $85., $42.50 split was won by Gordon Inman. 

 

General Business Meeting: Our next meeting will be held February 25,2020 at the Moose at 6pm.   

 

Adjourn: 7:35pm.   

 

Minutes Submitted by: Penny Vicari, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


